Friday 2014-12-05
The programme for Friday was to make beam and hardware related reference measurement under the final conditions found for the Ar ion cycle. This was done. One result was that it will lead to a minor modification of the hardware for the radial pick-up signal conditioning in the tunnel.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Some of the setting-up time was used to make the BETS working for the ion cycle.
